FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
- How many reports have been made about fake/scam QR Codes at council-owned or council-operated car parks in the past 12 months?

· 0 reports made about fake/ scam QR Codes at council-owned or council-operated car parks in the past 12 months. 

- The names of the council-owned or council-operated car parks which have been affected.
· Dover Street Car Park - No reports have been made by the public. These were discovered by Civil Enforcement Officers carrying out regular patrols and checks at the car park.

- Please also provide copies of the 5 most recent reports related to QR scams at council-owned or council-operated car parks (or fewer if there are less than 5). I understand these may be redacted for personal information, but I ask that you redact only exempted information and justify the use of those exemptions. I also kindly remind you that the time taken for redactions does not usually contribute towards the cost cap under FOI.

· 0 reports related to QR scams at council-owned or council-operated car parks.  Therefore, this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
